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Banner Carrier Instructions
UPDATED FOR 2025

Banners representing Diocese of Charlotte parishes, schools, Catholic organizations and prayer groups are welcome at the Eucharistic Congress.

Saturday Morning Procession
PLEASE NOTE THE MEETING LOCATION HAS CHANGED, AND ALSO WHERE THE BANNERS WILL BE PLACED INSIDE THE CONVENTION CENTER.
Please arrive at the assembly point on Levine Avenue of the Arts side street near S. Tryon Street by 8:30 a.m. Saturday. Once inside the Convention Center, only the banners will process down the main aisle. Ushers will direct all other people to their seats using the side aisles.
Bring your banner stand to Hall B along the south wall (near the vesting sacristy) of the Charlotte Convention Center in advance (anytime Friday or Saturday before 8:30 a.m.).

Saturday Closing Mass Procession
Due to time limitations, there will be no parish banners processing in before the Closing Mass.

Banner Stands
Please drop off your banner stand in Hall B along the south wall (near the vesting sacristy) of the Charlotte Convention Center in advance (anytime Friday or Saturday before 8:30 a.m.). Your banner stand may stay in Hall C for the duration of the Eucharistic Congress.
Remember to take your banner and stand with you at the end of the Eucharistic Congress. Otherwise, it will be discarded by the Charlotte Convention Center when staff complete their facility clean-up after the event.

Procession questions? Contact the procession coordinator, Stacy Peterson, at stacypeterson40@hotmail.com.
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